

December 30, 2014

Central Mass Club Lacrosse, LLC 24 Sadie Hutt Lane Southborough MA 01772

Dear Central Mass Club Lacrosse, LLC,

The Massachusetts Affiliate of Susan G. Komen, would like to thank you for your recent donation in the amount of \$80.00. Your gift will be used to help keep the promise: To save lives and end breast cancer forever by empowering people, ensuring quality care for all and energizing science to find the cures.

We are saving lives. Komen Massachusetts invests twenty-five percent of net proceeds in national breast cancer research initiatives and seventy-five percent in local breast cancer education, screening and treatment programs in Massachusetts communities. Mortality rates from breast cancer in Massachusetts are decreasing due to better education, screening and treatment. Together we can make sure women understand the importance of early detection and regular mammograms, even if they cannot afford them.

However, the need is great. In 2014, nearly 3,000 Massachusetts residents will be diagnosed with invasive breast cancer. Thousands of families will face the loss of their sisters, wives, mothers and daughters because of this disease. We are committed to saving lives and with your continued support; we will end breast cancer forever.

With sincere gratitude and appreciation,

Anne Morris

Chief Executive Officer

The Massachusetts Affiliate of Susan G. Komen for the Cure® is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. To comply with IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services were received for your contribution. Your gift was processed. This letter will serve as documentation of your donation for tax purposes.